
December 5, 1932.

Stephen P. Duggan, Beq. , Ph.D., LL.D.,
Director, Ii ntitute of International Education 
2 Best 45th Street,
New York, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Duggan,

I have your letter of December 1, 
in which you tell me that Dr. end lire. Zoltan 
Magyary of Budapest are planning to visit Montreal 
on Dedember 9th and 10th and that you have given 
them a letter of introduction to me.

I shall be very glad to meet 
these visitors and to make their stay in Montreal 
a pleasant one.

V»ith kind personal regards,
I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


